California Bioresources Alliance 2021 Evaluation:  Please answer questions in as much or little detail as you want.
	Please send completed survey to fondahl.lauren@epa.gov

1. What panels / talks did you find particularly useful? 

2. What bioresources Issues do you think should be added or expanded upon in the future?


3. Who wasn’t there who should have been there?

4. Was there enough open discussion?

5. Do you prefer the virtual format or think the symposium 
should switch back to face-to-face when it’s possible? Or have both options?

6. Do you prefer the current two-day format, or would you prefer another format, such as four mornings or four afternoons?



